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May 27, 2016

Premium Paybacks
PO Box 040251
Brooklyn, NY 11204

ATTN: Martin Silver
Dear Mr. Silver

Thank you for your prompt follow through on researching our workers compensation premium
for errors. We were very pleased to hear of our credit to our premium. [ must say I was a bit
skeptical at first but I am very pleased with the results. You always answered any questions
promptly and kept me in the loop with your progress!

I would recommend your services.

Kind Regards,
JV

St hanle Conway
Executive Director
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